Bud News, 2018

It has been an amazing start to a new fresh school year! It didn’t take long for all the
Buds to settle into our routine. They are all doing a great job, and we are going to have so much
fun this year. We read, Brown Bear, Brown Bear, What Do You See, which the Buds really
enjoyed. We also played a game with felt animals that went along with the story; this was one
of Chloe’ and Meera’s favorite game to play. When the game was over, they would say, “Let’s
play again.” We learned the rainbow song, and talked about everyone’s favorite color. Eleni
loves blue and Nick likes orange.

The art table was all about colors this month. We mixed colors to see what different
colors they would turn into, and also read the book, Mouse Paint. The Buds used eye droppers
to drip water colors on their paper to make a rainbow, and Riley said “Look, | have all the colors
on my paper.” Friends started to sing the rainbow song after they all looked at their friends
beautiful rainbows.

The Buds made bear tracks with potato stamps and even got to mix up all the
ingredients to make different colored play dough. Resse enjoyed pouring in the water and
Sawyer got to pour in the flour.

The bear cave was a big hit! The Buds enjoyed pretending to be sleeping bears in their
cave, and this was one of Cash’s and Emmett’s favorite spot to be! Knox loved to read stories
to the bears, and Hazel loved taking care of the pink bear. Ellie loved to cuddle up with the big
bears, and Yosh and Hadley enjoyed learning the bear hunt song. Some Buds then took their
bear hunting skills outside and pretended to run after bears to catch them!

The sensory table was filled with bears where Kellen really enjoyed color sorting. Goose
enjoyed picking up the colored bears with the tongs and dropping them in the colored cups. “I
did it!” he would say with a big smile.

The All About Me Board featured Meera and Knox this month. Did you know Meera is
learning another language called Guajarati, and her favorite toys are babies, blocks, and bikes.



Knox loves to play Frisbee, baseball, ride his bike, and his favorite places are the ocean and

camping.

We would like to welcome Alex, Jasper and Vivian to our room. They are now old
enough to move up from the Sprout rooms, and have had a blast coming over and playing with
us this month.

In October we will be reading The Little Old Lady Who Was Not Afraid Of Anything, by
Linda Williams. This story is about an old lady who runs into all different kinds of clothing on her
walk through the woods. At the end of the story, she puts them all together to make a
scarecrow! The Buds will also be working on sounds, sequencing, building vocabulary, and
recognizing feelings. Our theme this month is Pumpkins, which means we will be doing lots of
pumpkin activities! We hope to see you all at the DD Ranch on Saturday October 6™. We wish

everyone a fun and safe Halloween.
Please feel free to contact us with any questions or comments or concerns. Thank you.

Mrs. Deborah & Mrs. Salina

Dates to Remember:

e School Photos-October 4™ and 5
e First Friday-October 5™
e DD Ranch-October 6"
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